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THANK YOU,

I can’t say it enough, we have a fantastic school, great kids, and 
really amazing bunch of parents.

It has been a cold start to the year, which has made the hot 
chocolates on a Friday very welcome😊 You may have also seen 
a number of new helpers, which has been incredible.  Thank you 
to all that are involved in organising, stock taking, making, and 
selling, it’s amazing the income generated.  A special thanks to 
Jodi and Dani for making it a success each week and to Shi who 
has made fresh batches of cupcakes which have been snapped 
up.

I also wish to shout out a thank you to all the parent helpers who 
give up some of their time to assist with school maintenance, 
there was a particularly gruelling one the other Sunday, but we 
managed to save the school a fair bit of money and now they can 
spend more money on the remodelling of a corner of the early 
years area where the sheds used to be. The next one is on 
Saturday 25th February, so if you have any time to spare, we can 
put you to good use.

On Saturday 19th May, we are hosting a Summer Ball.  If the 
amount of effort and energy that has gone into the organising the 
night is anything to go by, it will be an absolute blast. Thank you 
to Hannah and Louise for making it happen.  Tickets are limited, 
so purchase yours now on Classlist. 
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Volunteers are what makes us work, I know we are always asking 
but it really does make a difference when we have enough 
volunteer to cover the events. Please keep an eye out for 
messages from the HSA reps as we will be needing help at the 
upcoming DISCO on Friday 24th February!

We have raised a fantastic sum of money so far this school year, 
which is a massive credit to us all.  Due to rising expenses and 
other pressures, the school has been having to do some belt 
tightening, as have many families across the country. We have 
agreed to help in any way we can so we may not see as many 
tangible and visible HSA funded projects this year.  Whatever 
happens, we will make sure that the money we raise goes to 
supporting the wellbeing and development of our children. 

Finally, please note we will be holding our AGM soon with the 
date still to be confirmed but if you can please come along and 
ask any questions you may have.

Thank you for all your continued support.

James Bedingfield
HSA Chair

HSAManland@gmail.com

mailto:HSAManland@gmail.com
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TOTAL RAISED THIS YEAR…..

HOW ITS BEEN SPENT SO FAR…
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SCHOOL DISCO
Friday 24th February 

Early Years to Year 2 
16.30pm - 18.00pm

Year 3 to Year 6
18.30pm - 20.00pm

Full details on Classlist

Tickets £4.50 per child 
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DATES FOR THE CALENDAR

Friday 24th 

Saturday 25th 

Friday 25th 

Friday 21st 

Tuesday 2nd 

Friday 5th 

Saturday 19th 

Friday 9th 

Saturday 1st

Manland Parent Helpers - Garden Finger Time

MARCH 

april
Grow a £1 Market 

Coronation Day Cake Sale

Launch Grow a £1 

FEBRUARY 
School Disco 

MAY

Summer Ball 

JULY
Summer Fete

june 
Coloured Fun Run 

Non-Uniform Day - Coronation related Theme
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